
 

STATEMENT OF INTEREST  
 
I am Director, FERC & ISO Relations for PG&E. I have held this position for 15 years. I am interested 
in being on the EIM Governance Review Committee.  
 
I have 37 years of energy industry experience. During my 15 years in this position I have been 
responsible for PG&E’s relationship with the CAISO and I have been engaged representing PG&E 
in every significant policy matter at the CAISO during this period. I am very familiar with CAISO 
and EIM governance policy and issues including serving on the CAISO Board Nominee Review 
Committee for over 10 years.  
 
I would appreciate the opportunity to serve on the EIM Governance Review Committee.  
 
Eric Eisenman  
 


